
  

 
 

 
 
 
 

You can use this interactive website to comment on the Draft Street Tree 
Masterplan. 

 
The Street Tree Masterplan will be exhibited from Wednesday 5 May – until COB 
4 June 2010 inclusive at the following locations: Council Libraries; Katoomba and 
Springwood Council offices, between the hours of 8:30 am to 5 pm Monday to 
Friday; and Council’s website www.bmcc.nsw.gov.au. 
 
The Draft Street Tree Masterplan can be downloaded from the ‘Library’ on the 
right-hand side of the web page. 
  
This website is managed independently of Council. You can browse the 
information or ‘Sign-Up’ to provide comments on any aspect of the Draft Street 
Tree Masterplan via the ‘Forum’ section of the webpage.  
 
Please note that comments made through this website are anonymous and as 
such cannot be considered as a formal public submission on the Draft Street Tree 
Masterplan. However, a summary of all comments made through this website will 
be provided to Councillors along with public submissions. These will be 
considered when finalising the Plan.  
 
Written comments on the Draft Street Tree Masterplan are welcome and should 
be marked ‘Submission: Draft Street Tree Masterplan’ with file number F05493, 
and should be sent to one of the following: 

• Post to: The General Manager, Blue Mountains City Council, Locked Bag 
1005, Katoomba NSW 2780 

• Fax to: BMCC 4780 5555 - Att. Records: Draft Street Tree Masterplan  

• Deliver to: Katoomba or Springwood Council offices 

• E-mail to: council@bmcc.nsw.gov.au 
 
Submissions must be received by close of business Friday18 June 2010. 
For further information please contact Michaela Denny on 4780 5686. 

GUIDELINES FOR USING THIS ONLINE FORUM  

Draft Street Tree Masterplan 

 


